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Updates From Excom 

 

 

 
12/17/20-The 2021 Excom and chair positions met for the first time today. We discussed 
what the January Virtual Team Challenge might look like, decided on a hotel for Spring 
Break 2022 (we will be staying at the Towneplace Suites by Marriott in Oak Ridge, TN), 
and looked at some of the features available for us to use on Campus Groups. We also 
had individual transition meetings with the outgoing people in each position so that the 
expectations for each role are clear.  
 
 

 
 

Click Here For The Minutes 

 
 

 
 

 

 

http://lfr14.msnd1.com/tracking/lc/47eaa754-848c-4832-af74-1c6a7ebfcc0a/2c14eb7c-1133-4c04-a4f3-5c3833d1e96b/04e84718-9984-47c1-958e-09d53885d172/


 
  

 

 

 

 

  

SARA Annual General 
Meeting 

 

The Spartan Alumni Rowing Association (SARA) invites 
you to the Annual General Meeting (AGM) this Saturday, 
December 19th from 9am-11am ET via Zoom. Current 
team members are welcome to attend. Also, if you aren't 
already a member, be sure to join the SARA Facebook 
Group! 

 
 

Zoom Link 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Reminder: Fill out the 
Workout Tracker! 

 

Don't forget to continue to fill out the workout tracker after 
each workout. For the time being, workouts will be on-
your-own but we still want to see what you are up to. Let's 
hold ourselves accountable this holiday season! 

 
 

Workout Tracker 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

On Campus This January? 

 

If you will be on campus this January, here are the hours 
for CWRU's athletic centers: 

 Veale (closed until February) 
 Wyant (M-F 7:30am-7:30pm, Sat/Sun 10am-8pm) 
 Adelbert Gym (Tu/Thur 6pm-10pm, Sun 12-4pm) 

 

 

http://lfr14.msnd1.com/tracking/lc/47eaa754-848c-4832-af74-1c6a7ebfcc0a/83046dd1-29e7-42f6-b1d2-d8aa871adac1/04e84718-9984-47c1-958e-09d53885d172/
http://lfr14.msnd1.com/tracking/lc/47eaa754-848c-4832-af74-1c6a7ebfcc0a/ee2e40f2-11d2-4583-9b8c-b0bebec70ffb/04e84718-9984-47c1-958e-09d53885d172/


 
  

 

So, What Will Spring Semester Look Like? 

  
As of now, a lot is uncertain. The Athletic Department and the University at large are 
still working out what will be allowed and what won't be. With the distribution of a 
vaccine and a semester of experience under our belt, the situation will likely evolve 
throughout the Spring Semester. Stay tuned for more details. 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Have A Question, Comment, or Concern? 

 

Reach out to a Captain (Anthony Testa-ant42@case.edu or Kate Caforio-
kjc103@case.edu) or the President (Liam Ryan-lfr14@case.edu). 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
    

 


